
Limited availability of AA award seats to/from Europe 

I believe AA has sharply reduced availability of MilesAAver awards to/from Europe.  To demonstrate the 

reduction, I prepared screenshots showing AA.COM’s listing of available coach, business, and first seats from 

New York to London.  Why that route?  It’s AA’s single busiest transatlantic route – typically, four AA flights 

per day.  Historically, it has been straightforward to find award seats with reasonable flexibility.  Now, there’s 

basically no award availability in either business or first. 

In particular, the screenshots show zero business class seats available at the MilesAAver level from today 

through the end of AA’s loaded schedule (July 18, 2012).  For first class, there are exactly two days with 

availability (both in July 2012).  See the final page of this file. 

 

- Ben Edelman 

  prepared August 23, 2011 

  



 









 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 


